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I’m in my qualifying year in the pursuit of becoming a clinical officer with Bachelor of Science in 

community health and clinical science. It has been a very busy academic year offering eleven courses 

most of which has to do with clinical medicine and public health. It has been challenging trying to 

match up studies, research and presentation and the clinical work. But the clinical work adds to my 

academic endeavours as I see what I learn in theory in practical. The academic year has been very 

resourceful and impactful in achieving my dream. 

I have written the first semester examination in which I have to write to eleven courses. The exams 

ended on the 11th February 2025 and the result has not been published. The second semester will 

resume fully on the 1st April 2025. I will post the result as soon as the University published it. 

In December 2024 I was recognised as the best clinician of the year 2024 a recognition I gained from 

my clinical skills and dedication to save lives in a low resources facility. A recognition which has 

sparked my true eagerness to becoming a medical Doctor through the endless support of Istep-up 

foundation. A foundation which is helping me realised my dream as Medical Doctor and prepare me 

for the services of humanity. 

 



 


